
INVITATION  
TO  

CLERGY, RELIGIOUS AND PARISHIONERS  
  

Clergy, religious and parishioners are invited to join  
Archbishop Anthony Fisher, OP and his auxiliary bishops in their  

Prayers of Forgiveness and Reparation for all people who have been  
affected, directly or indirectly, by abuse within the Church.   

Survivors of abuse who feel able to attend this liturgy  
are warmly welcome. 

  
The prayers, centred around the Sorrowful Mysteries of the  
Rosary, will be in St Mary’s Cathedral, Sydney at 6.30 pm on  

Friday March 2nd, which is an Ember Day of prayer and fasting  
throughout Australia.  


